
Civic Works Committee 

Motion exploring better snow clearing services. 

That staff be directed to investigate and report back, before the next multi-year budget process begins, 

on the operational and budget impact of: 

 lowering the clearing of residential streets from 10cm to 8cm and 7cm options. 

 the capital costs for new equipment and options for faster response times during heavy or 

consecutive snowfall events.  

 to lower the threshold of sidewalk clearing from 8cm to 5cm. 

 to ensure that school walking routes are cleared as a priority. 

 to conduct a review of current snow plowing routes and available technologies to implement 

smarter, more flexible and responsive snow clearing. 


